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Memorandum of Understanding In Support of Continued Development of the Greater Triangle
Commuter Rail Project
That the Board of Commissioners approves the attached Memorandum of Understanding with
GoTriangle, CAMPO, Durham County, DCHC, NCDOT, North Carolina Railroad Company, and
potentially Johnston County in Support of Continued Development of the Greater Triangle
Commuter Rail Project.
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